
u.s. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D, C. 20535-0001 

March l7, 2010 

• • 

Your letters dated December 17, 2009, and enclosures, 
and February 27, 2010, with enclosure, to the Special Agent 
Clearance Unit concerning your appeal for reconsideration 
regarding the Technical Information Specialist position with the 
Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) I have been re'ferred to me 
for a response. 

Your interest in employment with the FBI is 
appreciated. However, as you have furnished no new information 
to mitigate the factors which caused your processing to be 
discontinued, I must advise you that the decision to rescind our 
conditional job offer is reaffirmed and your appeal is denied. 
Please be assured that the decision was based on another careful 
review of your background and processing information. Our hiring 
policies provide no further avenues for you to pursue with this 
organization. 

I know this decision is disappointing to you. Please be 
assured that your request has been made a matter of record to be 
included in your official applicant file. I wish you well in 
your future professional endeavors. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mark A. Gant 
Chief, Initial Clearance 

Section 
Security Division 

By: 
• 

Bonnie Kay 
Chief, Professional 

Support Clearance Unit I 
Security Division 




